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NOTE FOR: The Director
The Deputy Director

The attached letter of transmittal
for your signature responds to Senator
Percy's request for an unclassified
evaluation of forced labor in the USSR
in his letter to you dated 1 October
1982 (also attached).

The evaluation was prepared by
SOVA and OGI and coordinated with the
NIO/USSR-EE. The evaluation has been
briefed orally to Hans Binnedijk of
Senator Percy's Staff.
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Attachments:
As stated.




